
From: Albro, Dean
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: FW: Bailey Ave.
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 4:02:20 PM

 
 
From: Molly Gerald <mollyfgerald@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 2:54 PM
To: Osborne, Jenelle <j_osborne@ci.lompoc.ca.us>; Cordova, Gilda <g_cordova@ci.lompoc.ca.us>;
Vega, Victor <V_Vega@ci.lompoc.ca.us>; Starbuck, Dirk <D_Starbuck@ci.lompoc.ca.us>; Ball, Jeremy
<j_ball@ci.lompoc.ca.us>; Albro, Dean <D_Albro@ci.lompoc.ca.us>
Subject: Bailey Ave.
 
Before committing our city to steps that could lead to the loss of valuable agricultural land in
the years ahead, it would be helpful to make sure residents know :
1. how many parcels within the city limits could be developed as infill projects,
2. how many new housing units have been approved and not built,
3. protections related to pesticides used west of the city considered by the city,
4. # of farmers in the area who have been asked to comment,
5. discussion/action related to mixed use buildings possibilities.
6. any possible action on properties never completed that could boost housing, such as the
large building next to senior housing on 7th St.
 
Thank you very much - Molly Gerald, 434 South G St., Lompoc
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